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We are excited to announce that we are collecting applications for the 2024 Governor’s Schools of WV.  We will be selecting one student from our school for each of the Governor’s Schools. Please look at the attached dates because many of the deadlines are quickly approaching.  All applications may be submitted online if the student has the required recommendations and documents. If anyone has any questions, please contact Amber Davis, amber.davis@vprepwv.org 
 
Please also contact thoses who will need to submit a recommendation letter on your behalf promptly. We want to make sure you have all the required documents needed when applying online for these wonderful opportunities.  
 
The Governor’s School experience is completely paid for by the West Virginia Department of Education and the hosting university or organization. This includes meals, lodging, travel to and from the university/organization for off-campus trips, and admissions into recreational events. Students may purchase souvenirs or memorabilia that would not be covered by the Governor’s School. This would be the only need for cash by the student.    
 
Check out this link to learn more about each school…. 
 
Governor's Schools of West Virginia - West Virginia Department of Education (wvde.us) 



44 Trifecta Pl, Suite 201 | Charles Town, WV 25414
304-924-4987
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